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CAUTION: This email was sent from an external source.
Dear Rahul,

Thank you for applying to the Young Fellows Program at the 60th Design Automation 
Conference. This is a quick note to inform you that we successfully received your 
application on 3/13/2023 16:47:36. We'll do our best to process your application as soon as 
possible. 

We are excited to announce that we received a record number of 334 DAC Fellow 
applications before the closing date of March 17th. As a result of this high level of interest 
we are seeking additional corporate sponsorships to increase the number of travel grants 
available through the program. We'd like to support as many deserving candidates as 
possible and will keep you updated on any developments in this regard. 

Best regards,

Laleh Behjat (Univ. of Calgary)
Patrick Groeneveld (Stanford Univ.)
Matt Morrison (Notre Dame Univ.)
DAC Fellow Program Chairs

The program is made possible thanks to the generous support of Cadence Design 
Systems, Synopsys, and DAC. 
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